

Attendees:

Rebecca Fornaby, Brynné Walker, Angela Angove, Helmut Schmidt, Nuri Avcular, Todd Essman, Hans Hunger, Radhika Nair, Lindsey Amtmann, Jason Sullivan, Patrick Reynolds, Royce Young, Krystal Kyer, Tyler Bemis, Robert Wright, Robin Bolster-Grant, Rebecca Lee, Martin Fox, Brian Alvis, Darrin Masters, Chuck Hendricksen.

What kind of flooding were you not concerned about before you learned about them in these meetings?

- Groundwater flooding is a new concept for me.
- It would be good to ask where we would be concerned NOT to have flooding.
- I feel like it is so easy to get complacent about flooding if you haven't experienced service flooding in a decade or so. These meeting help me remember that it's not a matter of if, but when the severe flooding will happen.

Comprehensive Levee Setback Feasibility Study

-
-

Projects

- How many projects do you have that have dedicated FUNDING ALREADY? Budget stream or other?
 - Some are already underway: White River and Bute Pit. River Grove has not started in the six-year funding plan. There are various funding sources, and we will go for grants for the funding gaps.
- HCP right bank – The tribes are in disagreement that that is the right sight. Right bank Carbon is a habitat for Chum and would mess that up. If we can redirect that effort to a project that is just conceptual at this point it would be good to look into.

Programmatic Recommendations

-

Timeline

-

Programmatic Recommendations Topics

-

Breakout Sessions

-

Advisory Committee

- Would like to know how regional problems are - do we need to dive deeper or stay at a higher level?
- It would be great to have everyone show what they have in their appendix at the next meeting in September.

Next Meeting

September 28, 2022, at 1:00